CITY OF

Quesnel

City News

Reid Street Revitalization Update - September 26, 2018

Phase Il is graded and ready for paving, but paving has been delayed by the paving company. Concrete works are now complete in Phase II.
Crews are continuing to install signage and are waiting on light poles. Crews are also finishing installing pavers. The 200 block of Reid St is open
to traffic.

Thank you for your ongoing patience and cooperation as we move toward project completion.



